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CISA Seeks Input on New Cybersecurity Reporting Requirements

 

The Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency seeks public input on regulations that will set new
mandatory cybersecurity reporting requirements for critical infrastructure companies. Open questions include the
following:

Who will be subject to the new requirements?
What level of incident will trigger mandatory reporting?
How much follow-up reporting will be required?
What costs could potential regulations impose on private-sector companies?

The following Update provides details on the request for information, as well as the response deadline.

https://perkinscoie.com/blogs/perkins-privacy


Click here to read the full update.
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in the field. 

View the blog

https://www.perkinscoie.com/en/news-insights/cisa-seeks-input-on-new-cybersecurity-reporting-requirements.html
https://perkinscoie.com/professionals/david-aaron
mailto:DAaron@perkinscoie.com
https://perkinscoie.com/services/privacy-security
https://perkinscoie.com/services/data-security-counseling-and-breach-response
https://www.perkinscoie.com/en/practices/security-privacy-law/index.html

